
October 10, 2016

Dan Lu, Ph.D.
Research Scientist
Climate Change Science Institute
Oak Ridge National Laboratory
P.O. Box 2008, MS 6301
Oak Ridge, TN 37831-6301
lud1@ornl.gov

Dear Dr. Xiaoqing Shi and Mr. Shaoxing Mo,

I would like to invite you to give a scientific talk and to discuss some research work in Oak
Ridge National Laboratory (ORNL) from December 08 through December 11, 2016. Dr. Shi
and I have had productive research collaboration since 2010, which resulted in several research
publications in international journals. I look forward to continuing this collaboration with Dr.
Shi by inviting him to ORNL to discuss some research in detail.

Sincerely,

Dan Lu
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